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WO231-01 

re: Waste licence application by Finnal County Council in respect of a proposed 
facility at, Nevitt, Lusk, County Dublin. 

Dear Ms. Larkin, 

I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence to the Agency dated 14th April, 2008 
received on 16'h April, 2008, in relation to the above referenced Waste licence 
application. 

I am to advise that the application process has reached the stage where the Agency 
cannot consider any documentation other than valid objections, valid submissions on 
those objections and any documents submitted to the oral hearing. I am to advise that 
your correspondence does not fulfil these requirements as it was received after the 
statutory period expired and the document was not submitted at the oral hearing. I am 
therefore returning your documentation to you herewith. 

The issue of the alleged illegal landfill raised in your letter was addressed at the Oral 
Hearing. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine O'Keeffe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 


